
 

White Mountains Regional School Board Policy  BK 

SECTION B: SCHOOL BOARD GOVERNANCE & OPERATIONS 

RECOMMENDED 

 

 

SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERSHIPS 
 

It is the policy of the White Mountains Regional School Board to be a dues-paying member of 

the New Hampshire School Boards Association. The Board shall seek to participate as fully as 

possible in the workshops, conferences, and other activities of the New Hampshire and National 

School Boards Associations. The Chairman of the Board shall keep these organizations informed 

of the Board's concerns and official positions on matters of common interest and concern. It will 

be represented at meetings of the state association by a duly elected delegate who must be a 

member of the School Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 First Reading:   September 27, 2004 

 Second Reading:  November 8, 2004 

 Adopted:    November 8, 2004 

 


